
9th September, 1912. 
Dear Garrison: 

Nixon, the editor of the Bristol Journal, writes to me that he would be delighted to have Dr. Fletcher's paper. The sketch, whigh they have asked me to write of him, has been deferred till then December number. Could you send me at your leisure a good photograph of him, as I think it would be nice to have it reproduced with the sketch. 
,,,.-

Thank you so much f9r the list of me:rt./ The History 3ection is going to be verv satisf,actory; ' they 11.a.ve got a good list of papers. 

/ Is ther~separate copy of the medical Incunabula at the library? I have become interested in the group of the earliest printed medical books. I will send put a list to you and you could tick off those you have. 1 / 

r ___,--/ 
I do hope you will be able to come over next year, I think Lwe , a.re going to bave a very important gathering. I ' 

Sincerely yours ·, 

,lm. Osler. 


